
The Rockridge Grade 8

Science Fair is happening on

Wednesday, May 29th

1:35 pm to 2:50 pm.

Family members are invited

to visit and tour through the

fair that will feature all

students from the

Class of 2028!

Congratulations once again to Tess O. and Ciel F. on qualifying for the Sea to Sky Zones Meet this week. With
her 4th place finish in the 800m Tuesday, Ciel will be racing at Provincials in Nanaimo on June 8th.



“Physics 11 and LSP students team up to build the ultimate egg catchers! ... Will the eggs survive???
Tune in next week to find out if they survive the drop!



Staff Appreciation Lunch - Many thanks to all our Rockridge families for their donations to last week’s amazing

lunch that was served on the professional development day for our Rock star Staff.



Come to the last PAC meeting of the school year on June 5th which will begin with a fireside chat with Principal

Kolkea and Vice Principals Baker & Thomson. Please email your questions to the PAC at ropac@wvschools.ca

by Friday, May 31st for our discussion.

mailto:ropac@wvschools.ca






Register Here

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/youth-vaping-information-considerations-impacts-tickets-899240621907?aff=oddtdtcreator


See sign up details in Ebulletin



Buy raffle tickets! Chance to win $500 while supporting Rockridge!

https://www.zeffy.com/en-CA/ticketing/2c8127b2-6dbd-47dd-be3b-3d1d1f6c76d4


Walk with your Doc

Active Youth

https://westvancouverschools.ca/national-forum-on-physical-mental-and-spiritual-health-walk-with-your-doc/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/national-forum-on-physical-mental-and-spiritual-health-active-youth/



